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State Technology Upgrades Requires One 

Weekend Closure of  

Pasco Tax Collector’s Office 

 

Due to state scheduled technology upgrades in Tallahassee, ALL 

Pasco County Tax Collector Offices will be closed from 5:00 PM 

Friday, May 20 through 8:30 AM Monday, May 23. The two 

locations normally open on Saturdays in Pasco County are the 

Gulf Harbors office, 4720 U.S. Highway 19, New Port Richey, 

and the Wesley Chapel office, 4610 Pet Lane - C101, Lutz. 

Online services over the weekend will be impacted as well. 

“We regret any inconvenience this state-level upgrade may 

cause during the weekend of May 20-23,” remarks Tax 



Collector Mike Fasano.  “However, we expect all services to be 

back online when we reopen on Monday May 23 at 8:30 AM.  If 

you have date-sensitive transactions to perform I encourage 

you to come in to one of our five offices as soon as possible to 

complete them.  Please do not wait until the last 

minute.  Online services will not be available either.   Since 

these services come out of Tallahassee there is nothing we can 

do at the local level to override this upgrade.” 

If you have any questions or need any additional information 

about the upgrade and/ or office closure, please contact our 

centralized Call Center at (727) 847-8032, (813) 235-6076 or 

(352) 521-4338. 

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding as 

we work to make your experience quicker and more efficient.  

 


